
Executive Summary and Recommendations--Assessors 

 

Introduction 

 
At the last meeting of the Registration Committee it was agreed that the Executive would 

provide information regarding the number of Registration Assessors that where being 

used. 

 

Having made a recent review of the figures, the following paper is provided as 

information to the Committee 

  

Decision 

 
The Committee is requested to note the document.  No decision is required.   

 

Background information 
 

Registration Assessors are used to assess the paperwork submitted by International and 

Grandparenting applicants.  All assessors are appointed by the same standard process 

used for all HPC Partners and are then subsequently trained before they are used by 

respective HPC departments. 

 

In the case of all Registration Assessors, on-going training is provided on a 6-monthly 

basis approximately.  The first HPC Partner Conference will take place this September 

and is in lieu of scheduled training dates by profession.    

 

Resource implications 
None 

 

Financial implications 
None 

 

Background papers 
None 

 

Appendices 
 

Appendix 1 Partner Agreement 

 

 

Appendix 2 Table of Partners by Profession  

 

Shows Registration Assessors who are: 

trained and in use – since July 2003 

trained during August 2004 and will be made operational from September 2004 

awaiting training – dates set for September and October 2004 



 


